
Letter: Exline best bet for
STPUD board
To the community,

I first met Nick Exline at a climate coalition meeting. I was
immediately impressed by his passion and knowledge for making
a  difference  to  our  community,  our  environment  and  our
economy.

He is highly qualified for the position, holding a master’s
degree in land use planning. He has lived in our community for
nine years and is dedicated to preserving the environment and
improving the infrastructure.

He is a proponent of sustainable land practice and renewable
energy and will work to implement projects that will have
long-term  environmental  and  economic  savings  for  the
community.

Nick practices what he preaches and will work to make our
community a great place to live. Nick deserves your vote

Susan Chandler, South Lake Tahoe
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